
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Slough Consortium of Grammar Schools consists of Herschel Grammar School, 
Langley Grammar School, St Bernard’s Catholic Grammar School and Upton Court 
Grammar School. We operate a shared 11+ entrance examination process using the 
same examination papers and common eligibility mark in the test. The 11+ 
examination for entry in September 2024 will be held for registered children on 
Saturday 16 September 2023. Please note that the registration for the 11+ 
examination has now closed. The full schedule for the Slough Consortium of 
Grammar Schools 11+ entrance examination process can be found on the schools’ 
websites.  

 

 
Open Evenings 

 
You are invited to visit and view the Slough Consortium Grammar Schools at their open 
evenings.   
 

 

Herschel Grammar School 
Monday 18 September 2023 
5.00-8.00pm 

 

 

Upton Court Grammar School 
Tuesday 19 September 2023 
4.30-7.00pm 
 

 

St Bernard’s Catholic Grammar School 
Wednesday 20 September 2023 
5.00-8.30pm 

 

Langley Grammar School 
Tuesday 26 September 2023  
4.30-8.00pm 

 
For further details about our Open Evening please contact the individual schools or visit our 
websites.  

 
Herschel Grammar School 
 

Northampton Avenue, Slough    
SL1 3BW 

Tel: 01753 520950 
www.herschel.slough.sch.uk 

Langley Grammar School 
 

Reddington Drive, Langley   
SL3 7QS 

Tel: 01753 598300 
www.lgs.slough.sch.uk 

St Bernard’s Catholic Grammar 
School  

1 Langley Road, Slough  
SL3 7AF 

Tel: 01753 527020 
www.st-bernards.slough.sch.uk 

Upton Court Grammar School Lascelles Road, Upton, Slough   
SL3 7PR 

Tel: 01753 522892 
www.uptoncourtgrammar.org.uk 
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